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Currently we have assembled a committee of men and women from the district.  
So far we have delivered big books and tapes to the following: 
White Deer women & men half way houses  
New Visions  
Hiram G. Andrews Rehabilitation Center 
 
We still need to reach Twin Lakes. Twin Lakes did stop the meetings, from going 
into the facility.  Currently the White Deer Run women’s house has agreed to let the 
committee members bring in female speakers from the district with at least 2 years 
of sobriety, one Monday a month starting in February 2006. We have to submit a 6-
month calendar with the speakers to the director. Patricia and Karen (myself) are 
working on this. 
 
Upcoming agenda:  
 We as a committee are asking the district for a budget to purchase literature and 
supplies that we need.    
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